
Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank You for Attending the Parent Consultation Meeting

A huge thank you to all the parents and carers who joined us this week for our
‘Meet the Teacher’ event and the Parent Consultation meeting on Homework and

Rocksteady. It was fantastic to hear such a range of thoughtful, constructive views
about what’s working well and how we can continue to improve these areas across

the school.
Your feedback is invaluable in shaping our next steps. I will now be meeting with
the staff team to share what we heard and to work together to agree on the best
way forward. I will communicate our plans with all parents and carers in the near

future, ensuring you are fully informed ahead of September.
Sports Day – Friday 11th July

A reminder that Sports Day takes place next Friday and the weather forecast is
currently showing bright sunshine throughout the day. If you are able to lend us a
gazebo to help keep the children shaded when they are not competing, we would
be incredibly grateful. Likewise, if anyone is available to help us put them up first

thing on the Friday morning, please do let the school office know.
Thank you in advance for your support—and let’s hope the sun continues to shine!

Best wishes,
Mr Farrell
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messsage from mr farrell

Attendance Reminder for Parents
We have noticed a possible increase in term-time absences reported as illness. To

help us keep accurate records and support your child effectively, please inform the
school honestly and clearly about the reason for any absence. Promoting honesty

with our students is important to us, and your transparency helps reinforce this
message.

If you are experiencing any difficulties with attendance, please don’t hesitate to reach
out—we are here to support you and your family.

Thank you for your cooperation!



classroom news

Year 2 have been learning how to prepare different ingredients ready to make their own healthy
wraps in D.T. They learnt how to grate, chop and slice a variety of different things which they enjoyed

tasting afterwards.

It’s been a fantastic week in school for Class 1, packed full of exciting learning and activities! The
children have enjoyed their transition sessions, spending time getting to know their new teacher
and classrooms, which has helped them feel excited and ready for the next step in their learning

journey.
We’ve also had a brilliant Forest School day, exploring nature, working together, and building our

confidence in the great outdoors. As part of our health and wellbeing focus, the children have
taken part in drug education activities, using modelling to help them understand how to make

safe, healthy choices.
In history, we have been continuing our topic on the Victorian era. The children have really

enjoyed learning all about how children were taught in Victorian schools and comparing it to
their own school experiences today — there have been lots of interesting discussions!

To finish the week on a high, we had lots of fun making our own delicious smoothies – a perfect
refreshing treat after all our hard work! We also had the chance to enjoy an amazing Rocksteady
concert, where the children were inspired by live music performances from some very talented

young musicians.
.



Friday 11  July - Sports Day 12.30pm-3.30pmth

Saturday 12  July - Summer Fayre 11am-2pmth

Week beginning Monday 14  July - End of Year Reportsth

Tuesday 15  July - Eucharist - in school - 9.15am startth

Thursday 17  July - Piano Concert 3.45pmth

Friday 18  July - Year 6 Prom 5.20pm - 7pmth

Monday 21  July - Leavers Assembly 9.15amst

Tuesday 22  July - END OF TERM 3.30pm finishnd

upcoming events

SEND Hints and Tips by Miss Tavender

SEND is Everyone’s Business

Well done to some of our Year 5's
and 6's on their performance

with Hinchingbrooke Community
Choir, some of the children

performed solo’s and we hear
they nailed it!

September Clubs

Multisports and KS2 Football
clubs will be available to book

via Arbor from 12pm on 1
September 2025.

st

Clubs will start week
commencing 8  Septemberth


